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Palo Alto College seeking nominations  
for 2022 Outstanding Former Student  

 
Alamo Colleges District-Palo Alto College is currently accepting nominations for a former student to be 
recognized at its Spring 2022 commencement ceremony on Friday, May 20, 2022, at Freeman Coliseum. 
 
Eligible former students must have completed at least 24 credit hours at Palo Alto College. The nominations 
will be reviewed and rated on the individual’s professional achievement, community service, and support 
of education. Selected Outstanding Former Students have exemplified Palo Alto College’s mission to 
inspire, empower, and educate our community for leadership and success. 
 
Criteria and nomination forms are available at alamo.edu/pac/ofs. Nominations are due by Monday, Feb. 
28, 2022, and can be completed online. For more information, contact Priscilla Aguilar, College Coordinator 
of Student Success, at 210-486-3954. 
 
 
About Palo Alto College 
Palo Alto College, part of the Alamo Colleges District, is accredited by the Southern Association of 
Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges and a recipient of the 2015 Texas Award for Performance 
Excellence, a finalist for the 2016 Malcolm Baldrige National Quality Award, and a Rising Star winner of 
the 2019 Aspen Prize for Community College Excellence. With over 10,000 students, Palo Alto College is 
accredited to offer associate degrees and short-term certificates. The College is located on the south side 
of San Antonio at 1400 W. Villaret Blvd. at I-410 and Texas Hwy 16 and online at alamo.edu/pac.  
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